International Child Health Bulletin





In order to coordinate activities and efforts and make the best use of resources, Dr. Burris Duncan, Chairperson for Section on International Child Health, has put together a questionnaire aimed toward creating a central repository of information regarding ongoing international child health activities by Fellows of the Academy.  Dr. Duncan has asked those section members involved in international child health issues to please fill out the following form and return to Dr. Duncan at the address listed below.








INTERNATIONAL CHILD HEALTH ACTIVITIES ALERT





	NAME:					


	ADDRESS:							


									


									


									


	PHONE:							


	FAX:								





INSTITUTION AND COUNTRY YOU WILL BE WORKING IN:





DATES OF YOUR VISIT:





TYPE OF ACTIVITIES:








INSTITUTION(S) TO WHICH YOU ARE SENDING EDUCATIONAL MATERIALS, SUPPLIES AND EQUIPMENT:





EDUCATIONAL MATERIALS:





TYPE OF SUPPLIES:





TYPE OF EQUIPMENT:





CAN THE AAP'S INTERNATIONAL CHILD HEALTH SECTION BE OF ANY ASSISTANCE TO YOU AND YOUR EFFORTS?





IF SO, HOW?








Thanks for any help you can give us in this initiative.








Sincerely yours,





Burris Duncan, MD


Chairperson for Section on International Child Health


Department of Pediatrics


University Medical Center


1501 N. Campbell Ave.


Tucson, AZ 85724 


Fax: 520-626-3636








